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26 June 2020

Good Morning Parents and Carers
Remainder of Term 2 Arrangements update: COVID 19

This week the government announced the implementations of Phase 4 of the
COVID-19 WA roadmap. This includes a number of welcome changes.

In line with the latest Health advice current Term 2 arrangements have been
reviewed with the following to take effect from Week 10, Monday the 29" of June
2020.

e All students are expected to attend school, except for those students
medically referred to learn from home.

e Morning gate supervision will continue for the last week of term 2.
However, Parents will be welcome to come into school for the afternoon
pick up.

e Parents are asked to wait outside classrooms and to maintain social
distance.

e Staggered pick up will end. Everyone finishes at 2.30pm.

e Next term parents will be welcome back into school for both drop off and
pick up. They will be asked not to enter classrooms until otherwise advised
and to maintain social distance.

e The extra cleaning and hygiene practices implemented at the start of Term
2 will continue into Term 3.

Kind Regards

=
Bea Bouska
Principal
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